Ernesto Leva <ernesto.leva@unimi.it>
26.06.2020,   19:22
Mr. Levin,
I don’t know who are you and why are you disturbing me with your delusion of omnipotence; moreover I don’t want to comment your theories because I believe Dr. Pena is a Lighthouse for all of us, and with Mark Levitt we are dedicating energies for our children, and I have no time for delirium.
So, please don’t write me any other email and if you need, I have good friends that can help you for your Ego.
Regards
Ernesto Leva

Pena, Alberto <Alberto.Pena@childrenscolorado.org>
26.06.2020, Пт, 20:41
Кому:
Thank you Ernesto. I hope you and your family are doing well. Best wishes.
Your friend
Get Outlook for iOS
Peter Petros <pp@kvinno.com>
27.06.2020, Сб, 0:14
Dear all
I am not a pediatric surgeon or radiologist.
I am a reconstructive pelvic surgeon in women with a major interest in anatomy.
My interest in these emails is therefore exclusively anatomical.
I  am a supporter of   open scientific debate and therefore the debate Michael Levin has initiated. I wish we could have it in my specialty.
HOwever, It is very disturbing to me as a surgeon and medical scientist  to see that Ernesto has been so badly offended. 
It is even more disturbing that he feels he has to defend his colleague Alberto Pena who is clearly an acknowledged  leader in his field
A PLEA
PLEASE ALL LET’S KEEP THIS DEBATE RESPECTFUL. PLEASE STICK TO THE FACTS.
 IF SOMEONE DISAGREES, LET HIM/HER PRESENT THE EVIDENCE
Open scientific debates are precious and rare. They must be kept on the highest possible plane
Science
Facts
No emotion. 
Best regards to all
Peter Petros
Professor PEP Petros  DSc DS (UWA) PhD (Uppsala) MB BS MD (Syd) FRCOG (Lond)
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